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Wednesday 4th December 
 

Stone Age Workshop! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Due to the weather, our Stone Age Workshop was cancelled and we 
have rearranged this for Friday 13th December.  The Stone Age work-
shop will take place in our school grounds and the children will spend 
half of the day outdoors.  
 
Children are to attend school wearing their school jumper but can also 
wear jogger bottoms. Layers are advised as we will be outdoors in any 
weather. Children will require warm clothing such as hats, gloves and 
socks. They will also need appropriate footwear such as wellies due to 
the activities taking place on the school field. Children will need a warm, 
waterproof coat and can also bring a spare change of clothing in case it 
rains. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
  
Mrs Bewick, Mrs Bracknall and Mrs Mitchell  


